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Treasury Chambers, S.W.l,
15th November, 1934.

The Lords Commissioners of His Majesty's
Treasury hereby give notice that They have
made an Order under Section 1 of the Import
Duties Act, 1932, viz.:—

The Import Duties (Exemptions) (No. 13)
Order, 1934, relating to bleached straw pulp.
The Order has been published as Statutory

Eules and Orders, 1934, No. 1182, and copies
may be purchased (price Id. net) direct from
His Majesty's Stationery Office, at the follow-
ing addresses: Adastral House, Kingsway,
London, W.C.2; 120, George Street, Edin-
burgh 2; York Street, Manchester 1; 1, St.
Andrew's Crescent, Cardiff; 80, Chichester
Street, Belfast; or through any bookseller.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
and you:ig persons of 16 years of age and over
in twisting, creping, sorting and reeling at
the works of Bravisco Limited, Ermyn Way,
Leatherhead, subject to the conditions that a
worker shall not be employed in the afternoon
shift in consecutive weeks and that suitable
accommodation for clothing put off during
working hours, messroom accommodation and
washing facilities shall be provided; that
additional daily thermometer readings shall
be takea and recorded if atmospheric humidity
is artificially produced; and that the Secretary
of State may at any time require the occupiers
to make such special arrangements for the
conveyance of workers living at a distance, or
otherwis? for the welfare of such workers, as
may be necessary to prevent hardship.

Whitehall,
13th November, 1934.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
years of age and over in doubling, spinning
and winding of natural and artificial silk at
the Sutton Mills of Cheslene & Crepes Limited,
Half Street, Sutton, Macclesfield, subject to
the conditions that a worker shall not be em-
ployed in the afternoon shift in consecutive
weeks and that suitable cloakroom and mess-
room accommodation and washing facilities
shall be provided.

Whitehall,
13th November, 1934.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
and young persons of 16 years of age and over
at the works of Springknit Hosiery Company

Limited, Scotts Road, Southall, Middlesex,
subject to the conditions that a worker shall
not be employed in the afternoon shift in con-
secutive weeks and that suitable cloakroom and
messroom accommodation and washing facili-
ties shall be provided; and that the Secretary
of State may at any time require the occupiers
to make such special'arrangements for the con-
veyance of workers living at a distance or
otherwise for the welfare of such workers as
may be necessary to prevent hardship.

Whitehall,
13th November, 1934.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
and young persons of 16 years of age and over
in attending sock and half hose machines in
the " Komet " room at the works of Messrs.
R. Rowley & Co. Ltd., Uttoxeter New Road,
Derby, subject to the conditions that a worker
shall not be employed in the afternoon shift
in consecutive weeks and that suitable cloak-
room and messroom accommodation and wash-
ing facilities shall be provided; and that the
Secretary of State may at any time require the
occupiers to make such special arrangements
for the conveyance of workers living at a
distance or otherwise for the welfare of such
workers as may be necessary to prevent hard-
ship.

Whitehall,
13th November, 1934.

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment: on two day-shifts, of women of 18
and young persons of 16 years of age and over
at the works of The Chillington Tool Company
Limited, Willenhall Road, Wolverhampton,
subject to the conditions that a worker shall
not be employed in the afternoon shift in con-
secutive weeks and that suitable cloakroom and
messroom accommodation and washing facili-
ties shall be provided; and that the Secretary
of State may at any time require the occupiers
to make such special arrangements for the con-
veyance of workers living at a distance or
otherwise for the welfare of such workers as
may be necessary to prevent hardship.

Whitehall,
13th November, 1934:

The Home Secretary gives notice that in
pursuance of Section 2 (1) of the Employment
of Women, Young Persons and Children Act,
1920, he has made an Order authorising the
employment on two day-shifts, of women of 18
years of age and over in the Seaming and
Trimming Departments at the Britensylk Mills
of Messrs. M. C. Foister, Clay and Ward
Limited, Belvedere Street, Mansfield, Notts.,


